
October 13, 2023 

Re: Taewoong Kim Scholarship 

 

Dear SNUCMAA of NA,  

 

It is a great honor to receive your generous Taewoong Kim Scholarship that will help fund the 

expenses of my education at Western University. I am most grateful for your belief and support, 

and I would like to thank you for choosing me.  

 

I am currently doing my third year clinical rotations in Ventura, California, and my experience so 

far has been amazing, but also very costly. Therefore, I am deeply appreciative of the financial 

assistance you have provided me, which will help me tremendously going forward. Because of 

what SNUCMAA of NA has done for me, I can continue to excel in my clinical education. Upon 

my graduation from Western University, I am hoping to match into Internal Medicine for 

residency program and then, Cardiology for fellowship training.  

 

Thank you again for your very important financial assistance.  

 

Sincerely,  

Thomas Sungho Hong  


